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I urge you to vote NO on HB 2403. This bill is unacceptable to Oregonians who have 

already voted two   

similar bills down before.  

Wildlife Services is well know for its killing of predators. instead of making non lethal 

methods like fladry, penning. range riding a priority the use the most cruel methods  

possible like treeing the animals with dogs. poisoning, snaring and gassing. These 

methods are unsportsmanlike and cruel, and do not present a solution. Please vote 

NO 

 Gisela Ryter 

 


